Reply to Common Council File No. 080485
From DOA-Budget and Management Division

September 10, 2008
Ref: 09

File Number 080485 contains a resolution establishing the 2009 Local Snow and Ice Removal Charge.
The Administration proposes a 2009 rate of 65.22 cents per foot. This is the same rate as proposed for
the 2008 amended rate under File 050483.

This proposed rate is expected to generate approximately $6.1 million of non- property tax revenue for
the 2009 budget. This is consistent with expected 2009 proposed budget expenditure levels.

The impact on the owner of a property with 44 feet of frontage is estimated to be approximately
$28 per year.

RECOMMENDATION: ADOPT A 2009 SNOW AND ICE REMOVAL CHARGE
RATE OF 65.22 CENTS PER FOOT APPLICABLE TO RESIDENTIAL AND
NON-RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY.

Mark Nicolini
Budget and Management Director
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